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One and a wake-up! 
 

 Can you believe our “Return to NAPS” is only hours away?  The weekend forecast follows: 

 

o Friday – Partly Cloudy with a slight chance of rain during the day though clear in the 

evening.  We can expect a high around 63 and a low at or near 39 degrees. 

o Saturday – It appears we will be blessed with a cool but sunny day with a daytime high 

around 57 and a nighttime low at or near 49 degrees as clouds roll in.  

o Sunday – A warmer though mostly cloudy day with no mention of rain.  Expect a high 

around 70 degrees. 

 

 Two quick reminders: 

 

o To keep the reunion cost as low as possible, we’ve arranged for cash bars only throughout.  

Whereas the bartenders at the Clarion will be unable to put drinks on your room tab, small 

bills in your wallet may help those at the register and keep the lines moving. 

o Don’t forget to bring your cameras and recorders as Bob Capra will eagerly await the 

sharing and posting of images to the web.  As promised, a comprehensive After Action 

Report will follow. 

 

We pray God’s watch over all as you travel.  Buckle up, and we’ll see you in Bainbridge!    

 

The Committee: 

 

Bob Capra  410-271-6610 (c) bobcapra@verizon.net  

John Condon 240-308-0194 (c) johnkcondon71@gmail.com 

Bob Gallagher 917-295-2922 (c) USNA71@optonline.net  

Ken Marks  757-407-2878 (c) kenneth.marks@1971.usna.com  

Wally Poleshaj 563-271-3272 (c) VPoleshaj@mchsi.com  
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